Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Variance or Waiver, filed on March 14, 2013, by Daniel Chen-Fung. The Notice of Petition for Waiver or Variance was published in Vol. 39, No. 60, of the March 27, 2013, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner sought a waiver or variance of Rule 61G4-16.005, Florida Administrative Code, limiting the period a passing grade is valid for purposes of certification to 4 years. The Board considered the instant Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on April 12, 2013, in Howey-in-the-Hills, Florida.
The Board’s Order, filed on May 10, 2013, denied the petition finding that Petitioner had not met the standards of section 120.542(2), Florida Statutes.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, Northwood Center, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 or telephone: (850)487-1395.
